
  

  
March 15, 2020 
  
Pat Tiberi, President & CEO of the Ohio Business Roundtable 
issued the following statement: 
  
"The Ohio Business Roundtable supports Ohio Health Director 
Dr. Amy Acton’s order to temporarily close Ohio’s restaurants 
and bars to indoor service. We recognize the magnitude and 
impact of this measure on one of Ohio’s key industries, but 
believe it is necessary to slow the spread of the virus to our 
most vulnerable citizens. We appreciate the DeWine/Husted 
Administration’s coordination with leaders of Ohio’s restaurant 
industry and applaud Governor DeWine’s leadership in this 
unprecedented public health crisis. As we have seen in other 
parts of the world, it is critical to take these actions before the 
virus can spread further." 
  
For more information contact (614) 469-1044 or 
kfrissora@ohiobrt.com. 
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